
MINUTES OF THE WBOE AD HOC SECURITY PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 
Monday, October 25, 2021 

Conducted via Webex 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER: Dr. Jonathan Budd, Superintendent, called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m. 

 

PRESENT: Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent; Brooke Hopkins, BOE representative; Maria 

Madonick, BOE representative; Frank Cappiello, Town of Woodbridge Chief of Police; Thomas 

Handler, Town of Woodbridge representative. 

 

2 additional members of the BOE were in attendance: Lynn Piascyk and Erin Williamson. 

 

II. PUBLIC COMMENT: There was no Public Comment. 

 

III. INTRODUCTIONS: Each Committee member introduced himself/herself. 

 

IV. COMMITTEE CHARGE: Dr. Budd reviewed the Charge of the Committee as approved by the 

Board of Education on September 15, 2021. 

 

V. EXECUTIVE SESSION IN ACCORDANCE WITH STATE STATUTE: 

The Committee adjourned to Executive Session, including the additional members of the BOE in 

attendance, at 5:10 p.m. to discuss matters concerning the deployment of security personnel. 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 6:00 p.m.  


